22.

CRANFORD STREET — PROPOSED NO STOPPING RESTRICTION

The Board received a report requesting approval for the installation of a 23 metre no stopping
restriction in Cranford Street north of its intersection with Innes Road.

Board members asked who was consulted in relation to this proposal, and whether any permission
from residents had been obtained in writing.

The Board resolved to defer this item to the April Board meeting pending answers to the above
questions and the concerns of Mr Meehan being taken into account.



